
From: Sarah G  
Sent: 17 January 2022 10:01 
To: Planning  
Subject: Query about thinning tree in front garden of 24 Gloucester Crescent 
NW1 7DL 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I would be grateful for your help regarding the silver birch in the front garden 
of 24 Gloucester Crescent, NW1 7DL. We would like to thin out the crown of 
the tree. In the past we have been given permission to cut back up to 30% of 
the crown.  The areas previously thinned have now grown back. I am not sure 
if we need to reapply for permission to carry out the same work or if the 
previous order is still valid.  I think the tree is not subject to a tree preservation 
order and, having read the guidance on your website, I am not certain how to 
proceed. 
 
I am keen to make sure we follow the correct procedure and I would be 
grateful for your advice. 
 
Thank you for your help 
 
Sarah Gentleman 
 
 


